
From: Continental Property Management
To: Continental Property Management
Subject: Community Mailbox Cleaning – Sunday, May 5, 2024
Date: Thursday, April 18, 2024 11:32:48 AM

 

 
 
Dear Charing Cross Owners & Residents,
 
The association has hired Eco Clean & Seal to clean our community mailboxes.
 
In order to minimize the chances of any wet mail pieces, the association has scheduled this
project to be done on a Sunday, May 5, 2024, so that all residents have an opportunity to
retrieve their mail beforehand.
 
Please be sure to check and remove all mail before Sunday, May 5, 2024, to avoid possible
water damage to mail pieces.
 
Thanks for everyone’s cooperation.
 
Sincerely,
 
Board of Directors
 
 

 

Please DO NOT REPLY to this email.  If you have questions or concerns, you may contact your
manager at m.klein@cpm975.com
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